
São Paulo, July 27, 2023.

ONE’S ANSG - ATLANTIC NORTH-SOUTH GULF EXPRESS SERVICE UPDATES

Dear Valued ONE Customer,

Ocean Network Express (ONE) is pleased to announce the updates of our ANSG - Atlantic
North-South Gulf Express Service.

1. The service will be running 9 vessels in total, improving its stability thanks to the extended
voyage days.

2. The service will have the addition of the Paranagua Northbound Call to the current Port
Rotation at the East Coast Latin America side.

The updates will be reflecting as follows:

9TH VESSEL PHASE IN
MSC LAUSANNE 2330S

PARANAGUÁ CALL
MSC LAUSANNE 2330N

SOUTHBOUND NORTHBOUND

PORT VERACRUZ (MX) PORT PARANAGUÁ (BR)

DEPARTURE JUL 27 DEPARTURE SEP 2

Updated Port Rotation for ANSG service is: Veracruz - Altamira - Houston - New Orleans -
Cartagena - Suape - Santos - Buenos Aires - Montevideo - Rio Grande - Navegantes - Paranaguá -
Santos - Rio de Janeiro - Cartagena - Veracruz.



For more information about the ANSG - Atlantic North-South Gulf Express Service, please contact
your ONE Sales Representative.

Thank you for shipping with ONE.

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS (LATIN AMERICA) AGENCIA MARITIMA LTDA.


